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Comments I can only repeat my grave concerns that I gave when objections were first invited. Not only would 
this lead to the destruction of much valued woodland but it would also create an area of massive 
pollution through waste disposal. In addition the trucks going through village lanes would destroy the 
surfaces and cause considerable noise pollution in rural communities.  My career was in Secondary 
Education and pupils were often set the task of considering new developments on the environment 
and the impact on people's lives. As an example this is clearly unacceptable and should be turned 
down by those who have the responsibility to manage our communities and environment with due 
consideration. 
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